
 

 

Ref: ADL/SE/2024-25/31 
       June 18, 2024 
 
To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE CODE: 524348 

To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, Plot No. C/1, 
G Block Bandra - Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400051 
NSE SYMBOL: AARTIDRUGS 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
       
Sub:  Intimation regarding Fire incident at Tarapur Unit 
 
 Ref:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 ("Listing Regulations") 

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, we wish to inform that on 17th June 
2024, at around 2:30 pm IST, fire occurred at N-198 unit located at Tarapur, Maharashtra. 
Particular unit manufactures certain Active Pharmaceutical Ingredients (API) products for 
external customers. 

The fire was brought under control immediately, however production operation of the said 
unit has been temporarily disrupted. There is no loss of life or injuries reported. Adequate 
steps are being undertaken to restore the operation of the unit. 

The unit has adequate insurance coverage and intimation to Insurance Company has 
already been made. 

Currently, it is difficult to assess the financial impact on the Company pursuant to the 
incident. We will update the exchanges on any further updates. Though, Company projects 
no material impact on the financials and operations of business. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
FOR AARTI DRUGS LIMITED 
 
 
RUSHIKESH DEOLE  
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
ICSI M. No.: F12932 
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